
Process/Procedure of how hearing aids & external components of surgically implanted
devices for students with disabilities are properly maintained.

The LEA works closely with the related service providers to ensure that all hearing aids
and external components or surgically implanted medical devices for students with
disabilities are properly maintained. At the beginning of every year the related service
providers check all components to ensure that they are working properly. If a problem
should arise throughout the school year with a device the related service provider is
contacted. If the related service provider is unable to help resolve the problem the
Director of Student Services is made aware of the situation. The Director of Student
Services uses the Intermediate Unit as a first resource to help resolve any issues. The
parents/guardians are informed of the situation and the district will help the parent
resolve the issue as soon as possible. Other support services and accommodations will
be put in place in the meantime to ensure the student is receiving FAPE.


